SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING — FEBRUARY 20, 2014 10-14

The Council of the Borough of Plum held a special meeting on Thursday, February 20, 2014 at 7:30 p.m.
The meeting was held in the council chambers of the Plum Borough Municipal Building located at 4575
New Texas Road, Plum, PA 15239.

ROLL CALL: Council members present were: John Anderson, Mike Dell, Mike Doyle, Leonard Szarmach,
Dave Vento and Mayor Rich Hrivnak. Mr. Knopfel and Mr. Taylor were absent.

COUNCIL ACTIONS

Motion was made by Mr. Szarmach, seconded by Mr. Dell, to prepare a list of eligible candidates for the
position of lieutenant. Unanimously approved.

Motion was made by Mr. Szarmach, seconded by Mr. Vento, to authorize the Borough Staff to prepare a
list of eligible candidates for the position of sergeant. Unanimously approved.

Motion was made by Mr. Szarmach, seconded by Mr. Anderson, to authorize the Borough Staff to
prepare a list of eligible candidates for the position of patrolman. Unanimously approved.

Motion was made by Mr. Szarmach, seconded by Mr. Vento, to continue the paid administrative leave
of Officer Jeremy Cumberledge pending further investigation. Unanimously approved.

Citizens Comments — None

Motion was made by Mr. Vento, seconded by Mr. Dell, to adjourn the meeting at 7:32 p.m.
Unanimously approved.

Maria Gingery
Assistant Borough Secretary




